
Open Meeting Law Policy 

Open Meetings Policy In accordance with New York State’s Open Meetings 

Law,1 as well as Education Law 260-a, the Easton Library opens their 

Board of Trustee meetings to the general public. Closed, or executive, 

sessions may be called as a portion of the open meeting and appropriate 

business may be transacted. The minutes of the open meeting are 

available on the Library’s website and are also available in person upon 

request. The minutes of the open meeting consist of a record or summary 

of all motions, proposals, resolutions and any matter formally voted upon. A 

minimum of four Board of Trustee Meetings must be held each year.  

Easton Library’s website is http://easton.sals.edu.  (The minutes may be 

accessed under Governance, at the bottom of the page.) 
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